1. Home

Bayview Station Newsletter - March 07, 2018

By Bayview Station March 07, 2018 | 4:01 PM Share:

- facebook
- twitter
- linkedin
- email

View PDF

Last weekend Bayview Station Officers participated in the annual Polar Plunge event in support of the Special Olympics. It was a huge success and the Bayview team came in first place! They are pictured below with along with Chief Scott.

In addition, this past weekend, the 38th Annual Black Cuisine Festival was held at the Bayview Senior Center on Carroll Avenue. The event was well attended with community members and also received support from Mr. Shaman Walton (SFUSD) and mayoral candidate Ms. London Breed. Below are some photos from the festival that I would like to share as well.

Click here for the full newsletter

Tags Captain's Message Announcements PDF Newsletters

Featured News

SFPD Arrests Suspect Involved In the burglary of a business in Southern District 24-144

November 22, 2024 | 9:10 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Arrests Narcotics Suspects 24-143

November 22, 2024 | 6:03 PM Featured

Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Arrests 8 Suspects in Organized Retail Theft Series 24-142

November 21, 2024 | 9:16 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

Officer Involved Discharge 24-141

November 16, 2024 | 12:23 AM Featured Announcements News Release